
Unit 201 Board Meeting 
December 9, 2013 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Dave Becker at 
12:00 p.m.  Members in attendance were Patsy Pierce, John 
Smalley, E.W. Sweeney, Nixie Lynch, Carolyn Worsham, Jerry 
Heckman, Linda Briggs, Liz Mackenzie and Sally Blewett.  The 
minutes of October 14 were approved by vote of the board. John 
gave the financial report for the months of September, October 
and November along with the Sabine-Neches Sectional 
Tournament and they will be filed for audit.  
In Unfinished Business:  The tree trimmed behind the building 
has been completed.  The parking lot is holding up and will put 
on hold for right now until a later date.  Jim Stelly is now 
helping with the building maintenance.  
New business:  March 6-9 will be the next tournament.  A news 
blast will be sent out 6 weeks before the event.  A letter was 
received from the President of ACBL about playing and John 
will remind the directors to adhere to this policy at their meeting.  
The ACBL policy will be reviewed at the next board meeting. 
There was discussion about the fantastic job Carolyn has been 
doing on the emails to members.  The board voted to give her 2 
free plays per month. 
The meeting was then adjourned. 
Respectfully submitted------E.W. Sweeney, Assistant Secretary 


